
2/16/2017 

Dear ecoSolv Technologies, LLC., 

Thank you for completing and submitting the SEI Participant Agreement and the SEI Sample 

Selection Form for Label ID # 1709 in compliance with the USDA audit.  We have confirmed 

that the forms have been properly completed and that the testing has been completed by one of 

the approved labs.  Your products continue to meet the requirements of USDA’s BioPreferred 

Program.  Your company remains in good standing in the Program, and your products will 

continue to be certified and to be featured in the online catalog.  If the biobased content of any of 

your products in the Program changes, or you no longer manufacture a product, please promptly 

notify the BioPreferred Program Technical Support at biopreferred_support@amecfw.com. 

 Thank you again for your cooperation. 

Kate Lewis 

 Program Analyst, BioPreferred 
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